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ATTORNEY BRITANY MORRISON GIVES
INFORMATIONAL PPP WEBINAR

Recognizing the need to help clarify some of the potential questions posed from the new law,
Attorney Britany Morrison recently presented an informational webinar entitled, “PPP Rules
Under the New Flexibility Act and Loan Forgiveness FAQS.” In the webinar they discuss the
new rules under the Paycheck Protection Program Flexibility Act of 2020, loan forgiveness
frequently asked questions, and the “unknowns” of loan forgiveness.

O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and Laing remains open and will continue to monitor
Paycheck Protection Program changes. For questions or further information relating to the
Paycheck Protection Program, please contact Attorney Britany Morrison.
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